
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
From: deCordova | Corporate Program [nbentley=decordova.org@mail22.suw11.mcdlv.net] on behalf of deCordova | 
Corporate Program [nbentley@decordova.org] 
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 11:30 AM 
To: Lydia Martin 
Subject: Artwork Location Notification 

	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
	
  

	
  
Dear Lydia, 
 
     I am happy to inform you that your Trompe l’oeil painting, Shelves, was 
recently placed at Topsfield Town Library. The employees and visitors of 
Topsfield Library will enjoy the exhibition of the work through May 2017. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the deCordova Corporate 
Program. As always, please keep us informed of any contact information 
changes, gallery shows, and new work! 
  
Sincerely, 
Nate 
	
  
Nathan Bentley 
Art Loan Coordinator, Corporate Program 
nbentley@decordova.org  
deCordova Sculpture Park and Museum 
51 Sandy Pond Road 
Lincoln, MA 01773	
  


